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Dear TAU community,

Like the entire populace of Israel at this time, we anxiously follow the recent
developments, preparing ourselves for any eventuality, while hoping that the tension
will subside,

and the war that began with the terror attack of Oct. 7 will finally come to an end.

We comply with the guidelines of the Home Front Command, forwarded to us from
time to time, and posted for the public’s benefit.

At this time, with no new instructions, studies on campus continue as usual.

We are aware that many of our students have been, or will soon be, called up again for
reserve duty. We send them strength and await their safe return to their homes and

families.

I am posting this letter to clarify that if new guidelines are issued by the Home Front
Command, prohibiting studies on campus, we will continue lessons through the Zoom
online platform.

Practical lessons and labs, requiring physical presence, will not be held.

Exam season is scheduled to begin on August 14, 2024. If no instructions to the
contrary are received from the Home Front Command, exams will be held as
scheduled.

We wish you successful completion of the semester, and good luck on your upcoming

€xams.

Sincerely,
Prof. Eyal Zisser
Vice Rector



